
Dear Dolphin Parents,
It is June, and the beautiful It is June, and the beautiful hydrangeas are blooming! We 
started the month with Sports Day. We were so happy to be 
able to invite our parents. In the spirit of sport, we tried 
hard, cheered for our friends, and did our very best. We 
then had our first field trip to Asukayama park. We took a 
stroll down the majestic Hydrangea Road, ascended the 
Asukayama Park Monorail aboard the sparkling “Ascargot”, 
and pland played in the enchanted Castle Park. Our monthly 
theme was “Flowers & Plants”. We made all kinds of won-
derful flower crafts: a sunflower picture frame, a pop-up 
tulip, and okra stamp-painting hydrangea. We also planted 
our very own broccoli seeds and classroom morning glory. 
“Plants” was also our chapter in Top Science. We learned all 
about the parts of a plant, and what plants need to grow. 
Did you know that broccoli is actually a flower? However, 
we shouldn’t eat all flowers, as some are not edible. Edible 
is a fancy word for something that is safe to eat. We fini-
shed the month with our “Flower Power!” theme party.
We had three Dolphin birthdays this month: Aira, Kanon 
and Sri Sai. Happy birthday!
Kind Regards,

Dolphins
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